
The new RegionForward.org is 
launching today! 

• new design
•important documents/reports

• information on the Coalition’s work
• blog posts

The site will continue to be updated 
regularly and we will be adding a lot of 

new content over the next several months. 

If you have any ideas for the site or if you would like to submit a blog post, 
contact Sophie Mintier at smintier@mwcog.org. 

www.RegionForward.org

Scan with QR 
reader to visit 

the site!


